Debbie Trotter

47 Isobel Road

Greenhithe

Auckland

Ph/Fax (09)413-8689

Email pauldeb@ihug.co.nz



Newsletter No. 7

To:
All Team Members 

Airfare & Accommodation Deposits

URGENT

Carmen is still waiting on $500.00 deposits from some Team Members.   If you have not already done so,  please ensure this is paid to Carmen this weekend in Taupo.  Please remember to bring your cheque books/cash with you.  Cheques to be made payable to ITFNZ – NZ Team

The Travel information form also needs to be returned to Carmen this weekend.

Universal Grant Scheme

As you are all aware ITFNZ will be assisting team members with sponsorship for the World Champs in Italy.  Before payment will be made, all team members must comply with the rules set out by the Universal Grant Scheme.  These rules are listed below:-

1.     The team member must be a current financial member of ITFNZ.

2. The team member must have been actively contributing at ITFNZ organised  

        events for the past two years.

3. Proof of the activities the member has contributed to must be supplied to the   

        relevant Regional Director.

4. The member is to be funded dollar for dollar with sponsorship raised by the 

        member, limited by the maximum amount.

To ensure your funds are released on time please make sure you are aware of these rules and you have complied with them.
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Sparring Gear & Doboks

I will be collecting monies on the weekend for both Sparring gear and Doboks.

As sparring gear is ordered from the USA it does take some time to get back to NZ.  If you require sparring gear please let me know asap.
Training Session Dates & Venues

April 21st & 22nd

Taupo

May 12th & 13th 

Auckland

June 2nd & 3rd

Wellington (Tournament against TUNZ students)

June 23rd & 24th

Taupo

Regards Debbie

